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From: Mike Gibson <mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 8:30 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Foia request
 

 
Interesting, 157c lists their administration contracts on their website but nothing is listed for161? So much for transparency! 
 
 
Please forward the contracts of Paul McDermott ( I do believe there are 2) from 2021 to present. Please include any and all documents that provide all health, life insurance
policies, pensions, and all additional ”perks.”
 
Also please include the contract for Brian Skibinski. Please include any and all documents that provide all health, life insurance policies, pensions, and all additional “perks.”

Thank you 
Mike Gibson


